
I wish to put my objection into Council regarding the renewal of the design and development of 
the above address.
From all accounts, the expansion of the restaurant area is completely unacceptable partly 
because of the huge increase in numbers, the limited parking and the incessant noise in the 
area. 
Whale Beach is a reasonably quiet area off the beaten track, certainly not a commercial area 
and the thought of this expansion has caught everyone by surprise and against all the 
residents. 
Please take note of all the submissions from those residents who happened to be lucky 
enough to get notification and all those who have heard from others. 
Regards 
Barbara Osborne 
208 Whale Beach Road 
Whale Beach.

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 2/03/2022 4:49:59 PM
Subject: 231 Whale Beach Road, Whale Beach


